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- Congratulations to Annabel Durbin.  She was selected as the 

Golden Apple Award winner for October.  

 

- Dollars for Scholars took a college visit to Walsh College on Oct. 

28th.   

 

- Our 9th, 10th, and 11th graders took the PSAT test on Oct. 16th. 

This data will be very instrumental in our planning of specific 

student interventions and also gave the students a chance to 

experience the test before the April test date. Our Seniors had 

the opportunity to either tour the University of Toledo or job 

shadow.  

 

- The annual “Senior Thanksgiving Feast” will be held on 

November 22nd. 
 

- The High School Quiz Bowl competition will be on Nov.18th. Mr. 

Davison and Ms. Ziems have been busy preparing our team to 

take home the championship 

 

- After attending the Jostens Renaissance conference in Oct. 

Beth Kevorkian and Dustin Pollard have been brainstorming 

ways to increase our student recognition.  So far they have 

created bulletin boards recognizing students for perfect 

attendance, birthdays, and posted college acceptance letters  

 

 

 

 


